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23rd September2022 

 

Dear Families  

 

School Photographs 

School photographs will take place on Wednesday, 28th September. All children in school 

will be photographed. Any siblings also on roll will be photographed together as well as 

individually unless otherwise stated.  

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

On Friday, 30th September, we are holding a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer 

Support.  We hope that as many of you as possible will be able to join us in the school hall 

for a cup of coffee/tea from 8.45am. A box will be available for you to make a donation to the 

charity.  We are hoping to have a small homemade bun stall, the proceeds from which will 

also be in aid of Macmillan.  

In order to involve the children, each class will have their turn to come into the hall and have 

squash and biscuits. If you wish your child to take part please send 50p by the Friday 

morning.  If anyone would like to donate home baking for the stall it would be very much 

appreciated. Please bring any donations to the office that morning. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

 Headteacher 

 

 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip 
Barnett, supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker 
Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503 social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


